
 
 
  

Mr. Amine Daouk  

P.O. Box 113-5702  

Beirut, Lebanon 

amineda@gmail.com 

Dear Mr. Daouk,  

It is with great pleasure that I write to express the immense gratitude of the American University of 
Beirut to you, for The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship, that 

provided support totaling $15,033 which benefited 3 students at our university during the 2022-23 
academic year.  

Thanks to your support, AUB is upholding its promise to be a place where students, regardless of their financial 
backgrounds, can receive the quality education they deserve. Your dedication, generosity, and philanthropy are 
what elevate our institution’s ability to effect positive change within our community. AUB and its students, staff, 
faculty, and senior administration are proud to partner with you in this noble cause.  

Please find enclosed a report for the 2022-23 academic year for The Brummana High School Cultural Society 
Endowed Scholarship.  

With sincere gratitude,  

 

Imad B. Baalbaki, PhD 
Senior Vice President for Advancement and Business Development 

 
 
 

April 26, 2024 
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Student Awardees 2022-23 
 
 
 

Name of Scholarship: The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship 
Fund Type: Endowed Scholarship 
Account #: 720040 
Scholarship Criteria: The Brummana High School Cultural Society Endowed Scholarship will be awarded to three 
students who are Brummana High School graduates. 
 
 

Student Name Nationality Major-Class in 2022-23 Amount Awarded ($) 

Dana Yared Lebanese Business Administration, 3rd year 5,011 

Rodolf Aouad* Lebanese Economics, 3rd year 5,011 

Tony Naufal Lebanese Geology, 2nd year 5,011 

 
  

                     Amount Awarded 2022-23 ($): 15,033 
 
 
*Graduated in 2022-23 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
    

Rana El-Sayed  
Director of Stewardship 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
  




